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April 15, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear The Glen of Pacific Grove Owners and Residents: 

 

While we deal with the various Stay-at-Home orders, please remember that the Rules and 

Regulations of The Glen are still in force. The bridge is for walking on only. Please do 

not ride your bicycle or skate on it. The noise is disturbing to those living near the bridge. 

Rollerblading and skateboarding are not allowed on Glen Lake Drive.  

 

Please be careful when walking on Glen Lake Drive. We have many more delivery 

vehicles driving through The Glen and we have no ability to control their speed. 

 

Rules and Regulations are posted on the website, TheGlenOfPG.com.  

 

Regency Management Group remains open for business. If you have an issue, please 

contact Liane at Regency. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Glen Grossman  

President, The Glen of Pacific Grove HOA 

 

 


